
OUTDOOR EDUCATION  

YEARS 8 AND 9  

SURF PROGRAMME 
 

2016 Term 1 Middle Years' Surf Programme 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),  

From the end of Week 5 Term 1, Outdoor Education is offering a Year 8/9 Learn to Surf (or surf 
better) Camp in Lancelin on March 4, 5 and 6. 

Students will be staying at the Windsurfer Beach Chalets in dorm style accommodation. Surf 
lessons will run from local beaches and will take into consideration the weather conditions on the 
day. Transport to and from Lancelin and surf locations will be via College bus, which is fitted with 
seat belts. 
 
There are 20 spaces in the programme and if, by popular demand, the programme is over 
subscribed participants will be selected by ballot. If we are under-subscribed, we may have to 
cancel the programme.  

No previous experience is necessary, however if girls are looking to further develop their skills 
qualified surf coaches will be able to provide some training. We will be using soft-top boards and 
the sessions will be run by the MLC Outdoor Education staff.   

This is an opportunity for your daughter to learn more about surfing and ocean safety. In addition, 
students will be preparing all their own meals and helping with the day to day running of the camp 
(i.e.: morning surf checks, setting up sun shelters and filling large water containers for the day). 

The cost for the programme is approximately $250 all-inclusive (food, accommodation and 
transport).  

We will leave from the Hadley Hall car park at 7.30am on Friday 4 March and return to the College 
on the Monday 7 March by 1pm.  

WHAT TO WEAR 

For all the Outdoor Education activities and in particular the wet activities we ask that students 
wear bathers, board shorts, a broad brimmed hat and a sun smart top. No singlets please. Wet suits 
are not provided but if you have your own please bring it along. 

THE PAPERWORK 

Attached to this letter is a Sign Up Slip. We have 20 places available for the weekend so if your 
daughter would like to participate, please complete the Learn to Surf Sign Up Slip.   

A medical, and payment slip will follow once students are confirmed. The paperwork will need to 
be completed and returned to Middle Years' Reception by Monday 22 February 2016. 

Please do not hesitate to contact Outdoor Education team by email (ghowlett@mlc.wa.edu.au or 
kboon@mlc.wa.edu.au) if you have any queries or wish to discuss any aspect of the programme.  

Yours sincerely  



OUTDOOR EDUCATION  

YEARS 8 AND 9  

SURF PROGRAMME 
 

SIGN UP SLIP 
 

(Please return this form by Monday 22 February 2016) 
 

Student Surname 

Student First Name      Mentor Group 

Parent Name 

 

This is a Learn to Surf programme conducted in Lancelin over the long weekend from March 4 to 
March 7. There are 20 spaces on the programme and if, by popular demand, the programme is over 
subscribed participants will be selected by ballot. If we are under-subscribed, we may have to 
cancel the programme.  

No previous experience is necessary, however if girls are looking to further develop their skills 
qualified surf coaches will be able to provide training. We will be using soft-top boards and the 
sessions will be run by the MLC Outdoor Education staff.   

 
 
I, ____________________________________________ give my permission for my daughter  

______________________________________________ to participate in the Learn to Surf 
Programme in Lancelin over the March long weekend. I understand that the costing is still to be 
advised and if over subscribed participants will be selected by ballot. 

 
 
Signed ____________________________ 
 
 
Date ______________________________ 
 


